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Dear Customer 

 

UPDATE: Important roadworks information 

A14 between junction 52 and 55 - maintenance 

I am writing to update you on our work currently taking place on the A14 between junctions 

52 (Claydon) and 55 (Copdock Interchange).  

We have now started work on the westbound carriageway and closures are planned to be 
in place until Friday 29 November. Following this, we plan to complete work on the 
eastbound carriageway from Monday 2 December until Friday 13 December, weather 
permitting.  
 
Closures and diversions 

To carry out the work safely, we will need to close the A14 between junction 55 (Copdock 
Interchange) and 52 (Claydon), and divert traffic as detailed below: 

• While the A14 is closed westbound, traffic will exit at junction 55 (Copdock Interchange) 

and travel along the A1214 and A1071 then along the B1113 through Sproughton and 

Bramford to rejoin the A14 at Claydon. 

 

• The eastbound diversion will be the same as above but in reverse. 

 

Following feedback from residents, when full closures are required on the A14 eastbound 
carriageway, we will implement a road closure at Paper Mill Lane to prevent unsuitable 
vehicles using this as a cut through. Access to the Premier Inn will still be available.  
 
Additionally, there will be slip road closures on the A14 eastbound carriageway as follows: 
 

• A14 eastbound junction 54 - Saturday 9 November and Saturday 16 November 
 
Any drivers affected will be diverted up to the next junction to return on A14 westbound. 
 
We will continue to monitor traffic on the diversion route and work with local representatives 
to mitigate disruption to residents living on the B1113. 
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A map of the diversion can be found below.  
 

 
 

 
 
How to find out more 
To find out more about the scheme, please visit our dedicated website page at: 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east/a14-ipswich-junction-52-claydon-to-junction-
55-copdock-interchange/ 
 
To find out more about road improvements we’re carrying out across the East of England, 
please visit our website at https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/east/.   
If you would like more information, please contact us on 0300 123 5000, or by email at  
info@nationalhighways.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Kevin Barry, Project Manager 

Scheme Delivery Team 
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